Managing Associate Walid Sharara is attending the LPEA conference "Private Equity: Coming of
Age" in Luxembourg on 5 June 2019.

The conference focuses on Private Equity in Luxembourg which provides a more stable perspective to
investors keen on diversifying their portfolio allocation.

If you plan on attending the conference or, are in Luxembourg area and would like to arrange a meeting
with the Ogier team, please reach out to Walid.



